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Comments: To the U.S Forest Service:

 

 re: ANILCA cabins in Alaskan wilderness:

 

My family and I OPPOSE the USFS allowing the unauthorized cabin structures to remain on federal land in the

Alaskan Wilderness. Special use permits should no longer be issued or reissued. The cabins were built in an

area meant to be kept wild and free from such structures. Time to rectify the problem of such cabins and their

use and remove these cabins once and for all. The original intent was to phase out these cabins. Let that be the

case now.

 

The wilderness should remain wild and free from man-made edifices not meant to be there in the first place.

Keep the wilderness wild.

 

Thank you for your consideration of our opinions and comments contained herein.

 

Sincerely,

 

The Kelly Family:

Lisa Ann

Chad

George and

Sergei

1724 Olive Avenue 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


